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RESPONSE TO SGX QUERY REGARDING TRADING ACTIVITY 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of HLN Technologies Limited (the “Company”) would like to 
respond to the following queries raised by SGX on 26 August 2009 (“SGX Query”) as follows:- 
 
 
SGX Query 1: 
 
Are you aware of any information not previously announced concerning you (the issuer), your 
subsidiaries or associated companies which, if known, might explain the trading? 
 
Company’s response: 
 
No, the Board is not aware of any information not previously announced concerning the Group which 
might explain the trading.  
 
 
SGX Query 2: 
 
Are you aware of any other possible explanation for the trading? 
 
Company’s response: 
 
The Board is only aware of the following: 
 

1) The recent announcement relating to the incorporation of the wholly-owned subsidiary, 
Sheung Ho (Singapore) Pte. Ltd. released on 18 August 2009. 

2) The media article published by Lianhe ZaoBao dated 25
th
 August 2009.  

 
Other than as disclosed above, the Board is not aware of any other possible explanation for the 
trading. 
 
 
SGX Query 3: 
 
Can you confirm your compliance with the listing rules and in particular, listing rule 703? 
 
Company’s response: 
 
To the best of the Board’s knowledge and belief, the Company confirms its compliance with the listing 
rules, and in particular, Rule 703 of the Listing Manual. 
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